
 
 

SUNDAY MASSES 
Saturday:  5:00 PM 
Sunday:  8:30 AM 

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Mondays As Scheduled 

Tuesday & Wednesday – 5:30 PM 
Thursday, Friday & Saturday – 8:30 AM 

 

HOLY DAY MASSES 
As Announced 

 

CONFESSIONS 
One-Half Hour Before All Masses 

Or By Appointment w/Father Jim at 870-741-5234 
 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of Mary Mother of God Catholic Church  
is to carry on the ministry of Jesus Christ, as members  

of His living body, the Church, to bring the Kingdom of  
God into the world through evangelization, worship, 

Religious education, and service in our families, 
in our parish, and in our community. 

 
CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 

We welcome new members to our Church through the  
process and Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA). 

Please contact the church office. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
Parents and Godparents are required to participate  

in a preparation process before the Baptism of  
children.  Registration is required. 
Please contact the church office. 

 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
Arrangements for wedding must be made  

at least six months in advance. 
Please contact the church office. 

 

COMMUNION TO THE HOMEBOUND 
Extraordinary Ministers are available to bring 

Holy Communion to parishioners who are not able to  
attend Mass.  Call the church office about anyone who 

would like to receive the Eucharist at home. 
 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
Please contact Father Jim. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MARY MOTHER OF GOD CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Mailing Address:  PO Box 2150  

Physical Address (No Mail):  1614 Maplewood Rd. 
Harrison, Arkansas 72602 

Church Office & Rectory – 870-741-5234 
Church Fax – 870-741-4234 

Emails & Prayer-Line Connection:  mmgchurch@yahoo.com 
www.harrisoncatholic.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW IN PARISH 
To register in the parish, please fill out the form below. 

 
 

Name:  _______________________________________ 
 
Spouse’s Name:  _______________________________ 
 
Address:  _____________________________________ 
 
City/Zip:  _____________________________________ 
 
Home Phone:  _________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone:  ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: _______________________________________ 
 
Parish Moved From:  ____________________________ 
 
Parish City:  ___________________________________ 
 
(  )  New In Parish   (  )  Change of Address/Phone/Email 
 

Please cut out and place in the collection basket. 

 

Pastor: 
Deacon: 
Parish Manager: 
 

Adult Scripture Study: 
Buildings, Maintenance: 
Catholic Christian Women: 
Catholic Youth Ministries (CYM): 
Cemetery Committee: 
Custodian: 
Eucharistic Adoration: 
Finance Council: 
Flocknote: 
Knights of Columbus: 
Knights of Columbus, 4th Degree: 
Legion of Mary: 
Libraries: 
Liturgy, Sacraments, Devotions: 
Music Ministry: 
Pro-Life: 
Religious Ed, Formation (PREP): 
Sacristans: 
  Alternate Sacristans:   
Safe Environment: 
Social Justice/Charitable Outreach 
Trail Life USA: 
Tribunal: 
Wedding Coordinator: 
Welcome New Catholics (RCIA): 
 

Rev. James M. Fanrak 
Dc. Mark Scouten 

Robin Markham 
 

Tom Hoberock 
Craig Bailey 

Darlene Coffman 
Terra Atkinson 
Marlene Rowe 
Doherty Family 

Carmen Andrade 

Joe Koenig 
Robin Markham 

Craig Bailey 
Val Stechly 
Ruth Haley 

Jennifer Johnson 
Dc. Mark Scouten 

Julie Jasper 
Sandra Guidry 
Holly Coffman 

Jones, Stephens, Sandri 
Scouten, Bailey 
Holly Coffman 

Robin Markham 
Wes Bradford 

Dc. Mark Scouten 
Bonnie Tauer 

Wayne & Judy Keith 

mailto:mmgchurch@yahoo.com
http://www.harrisoncatholic.org/


We welcome all visitors to Mary Mother of God Catholic 
Church.  We hope you enjoy your stay in this area  

and may God be with you on your trip home. 

  

2021 WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday, April 10 

8:00 AM Rosary & Confessions 

8:30 AM MASS:    +Mel Pollock 

4:30 PM Rosary & Confessions 

5:00 PM MASS:    SI – All Parishioners 
 

Sunday, April 11 – Divine Mercy Sunday 

8:00 AM Rosary & Confessions  

8:30 AM MASS:    +Norm Rowe 

3:00 PM Divine Mercy Holy Hour w/Exposition &  

     Benediction 
 

Monday, April 12 – NO MASS  
 

Tuesday, April 13 

5:00 PM Rosary & Confessions 

5:30 PM MASS:    +Ann L. Bailey 
 

Wednesday, April 14 

5:00 PM Rosary & Confessions 

5:30 PM MASS:    +Lester Jehnke 
 

Thursday, April 15 

8:00 AM Rosary & Confessions 

8:30 AM MASS:    +Virginia Reed 
 

Friday,    April 16 

8:00 AM Rosary & Confessions 

8:30 AM MASS:    SI – Jane Krone, BD (4-18) 
 

Saturday, April 17 

8:00 AM Rosary & Confessions 

8:30 AM MASS:    +Jerry Reding 

4:30 PM Rosary & Confessions 

5:00 PM MASS:    SI – All Parishioners 
 

Sunday, April 18 – Third Sunday of Easter 

8:00 AM Rosary & Confessions  

8:30 AM MASS:  SI – Richard & Laurie Criger, 40th Anniv. 
 

VIGIL CANDLES - If you wish to light a 6-day vigil candle, a 

suggested $3 donation is requested. 
 

ONLINE BULLETINS for Mary Mother of God Church and St. 
Andrew’s Church may be found at harrisoncatholic.org. 
 

CONFESSIONS ARE ALWAYS AVAILABLE one-half hour before all 
Daily and Saturday/Sunday Masses or by appointment. 
 

IF YOU HAVEN’T SIGNED UP FOR FLOCKNOTE YET, 

PLEASE DO SO AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  UPDATES FROM 

OUR BISHOP AND FATHER JIM WILL CONTINUE FOR 

WEEKS TO COME. Parish communications, such as prayer 

requests, updates, Mass cancellations,  etc., arrives as a 

Flocknote message.  Individuals and/or families are subscribed 

so they will either receive messages as emails or texts per their 

preference.  If you do not receive prayer request emails and would 

like to, sign up now!  Registration is easy.   There are two ways to 

connect (pick one):  Visit our parish at:  

www.flocknote.com/marymotherofgodchurch or text flockmmg to 

84576 from your phone to subscribe to updates.  Need help to set 

up your flocknote? Contact the church office. 

 

EVERYONE MUST WEAR A MASK TO CHURCH! 
Please Keep Your Mask ON While Singing! 

++ 

      FAITH AT HOME – Effective October 1, 2020 the dispensation of 
attending Mass has been lifted for persons who are in good health, not 
especially vulnerable, and not caring for someone who is especially 
vulnerable. Persons who are vulnerable with certain medical conditions 
identified by the CDC, including asthma and diabetes, are still dispensed 
from attending Sunday Mass. The Diocese of Little Rock continues to 
compile a list of online resources to help you stay connected and 
continue to practice your faith at home, including online Masses, 
readings, and prayers. This list at  dolr.org/covid  is updated frequently 
as new information becomes available.  
      Mary Mother of God Church is now livestreaming our Saturday 5 
PM & Sunday 8:30 AM Masses.  You may go online to the Mary Mother 
of God Catholic Church Facebook account or visit our church website 
at harrisoncatholic.org.  Click Resources; then click livestream.  
      For daily Masses, check out the MMG Facebook account. 
      The church doors will be unlocked from 9 AM to 6 PM daily.  For 
private prayer and reflection, you are most welcome to pray in the 
chapel or the church.  
 

SECOND COLLECTION TODAY is for Building Maintenance. 
 

The “New Pentecost” Prayer Group continues to meet after the 

Sunday 8:30 AM Mass.  Everyone is welcome.  Come Holy Spirit!  

Fill the hearts of your faithful!  Any questions, please call Carmen 

at 305-815-1795. 
 

You are invited to celebrate with your parish family 

the FEAST OF MERCY this Sunday, April 11 at 3 PM 

in our main Sanctuary, with Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament and Benediction by Deacon 

Mark, and the Music Ministry of Julie Jasper.  
    The Second Sunday of Easter is now called 

"Divine Mercy Sunday". Pope John Paul II made the 

announcement of this change in his homily at the 

canonization of Sr. Faustina Kowalska on April 30, 2000.  

    One of the revelations concerning the Feast of Mercy and 

included in the Diary of St. Faustina contains the following: "The 

soul that will go to Confession and receive Holy Communion shall 

obtain complete forgiveness of sins and punishment. On that day 

are opened all the divine floodgates through which graces flow..."  

    There is also a Plenary Indulgence that is being granted in this 

year of pandemic, when you pray for yourself or for another holy 

soul (more information can be obtained from the Association of 

Marian Helpers). The normal requirements apply: Confession, 

receive Holy Communion, pray for the intentions of the Holy 

Father, and remain with no attachment to sin.  

    Come to the Feast of Mercy! 
 

Legion of Mary will meet on Thursdays at 5:30 PM in the Altar 

Server Sacristy (room behind the altar).  It is an open meeting and 

everyone is welcome to attend and pray with us. 
 

It’s time for Co-Ed Church Softball!  Anyone 15 or older 

who loves to play needs to sign up in the vestibule this 

weekend or contact Lori Curry for more info at 870-

715-2928 or Lori@ozarkmoving.com.   
 

2021 Catholic Arkansas Sharing Appeal (CASA) - To date, our 

parishioners have given $8,876.80 or 42% of our designated goal 

of $21,000.  Thank you for your support in helping our diocese to 

continue to carry on the missionary work of Jesus. 

 

 

http://www.flocknote.com/marymotherofgodchurch
http://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwVjUEOgjAQAF9Dj812S1s49GBE_gFblhLBNRUl_l5M5jKXmRSDsRhqtUQEBLAmoEEPoI32iK5xXde6W9v7a13VwKvQ_SH7pEk2lSONzcgWRpogeLYDMyJ5ThycS6ZFtca8789XZS8V9ifHcegka9FS5lNJPktSJW7bTPldKJ-P75BF_v0f_isugw
mailto:Lori@ozarkmoving.com


MINISTERS OF THE ALTAR will once again be assigned beginning 

in May.  Please contact the office as soon as possible if you no 

longer wish to continue your ministry or need to delay returning to 

your ministry.  The Bishop’s last letter stated that our older 

parishioners who wish to continue their ministry must have 

received their vaccinations to participate.  Please complete the 

enclosed form and drop it in next weekend’s collection basket or 

email the info to Robin in the church office.  If you are new to 

serving (Halleluiah!) please fill in your chosen ministry and 

someone will contact you for a brief training meeting.  Thank you! 
 

Mary Mother of God College Scholarship Applications 

for high school seniors are due in the church office no 

later than this Thursday, April 15.  If you need an 

application, contact the church office or Holly Coffman. 
 

The Knights of Columbus will award a college scholarship this 

spring for the 2021-2022 academic year.  Applications may be 

found at harrisoncatholic.org. Select Groups and click Knights of 

Columbus.  Please submit your application to the church office no 

later than this Thursday, April 15.  Questions?  Contact Nick Simon 

at 688-7700.   
 

Eye Has Not Seen - They say seeing is believing. But if you’ve ever 
ordered a pair of pants online, you know that’s not always the 
case. Whatever the photos promise us, what looked like a 
perfectly nice shade of navy blue on our computer screens comes 
in the mail as an unusual shade of blue green that only appears 
in the giant box of Crayola crayons. 
     The Apostle Thomas, who couldn’t bring himself to accept that 
Jesus had risen from the dead without seeing him, is such an 
utterly relatable figure in the Gospels. Thomas is still reeling from 
a loss — not only of his good friend but his Lord, who was taken 
prisoner and crucified before his eyes. Thomas is guarding 
himself. He’s not believing the hype. He’s going to be the only 
judge of what is real and what is fiction. 
     Would any of us be any different? We’ve all had those 
thoughts. Can we believe it all — Jesus, salvation history, the 
Eucharist — when we haven’t seen it with our own two eyes? 
     That’s when we need to remember that those two eyes were 
absolutely positive, they had ordered a pair of navy-blue pants.  
     It’s easy for us to sit back stroking our chins in judgment at 
Thomas, “you didn’t believe the testimony of your friends!” But 
do we accept the testimony of our friends? The saints, the popes, 
the Church fathers themselves? 
     Sometimes the things that are most worthy of believing can’t 

be seen with the naked eye.          — Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS – Military & Emergency Personnel, 

Victims of Natural Disasters, COVID-19 & Terrorism, Vocations, 

Donnie Billups, Joyceline Boudreaux, Shari Broscovak, Ray 

Brysch, Betty Burge, Loretta Clements, Brian/Chad Coffman, 

Larry/Rita Coffman, Jim/Karen Conner, Kathy Cuevas, Espinoza 

Family, Glen Feldman, Greg Foster, Kendall Fowler, Casey Gibbs, 

Bill/Levi Haley, Chris Haley, Lorita Henry, Dianne Hoberock, 

Tommy Hudson, Chris Jasper, Anthony Joel Jones, Mary Koenig, 

Dennis Kyler, Sylvia LaFrancis, Jim Luyet, Bill/Ann May, Janice 

Munzner, Chris Neeley, Mollie Norman, Nikki Patten, 

Eliska/Harlan/Martha Pollock, Dc. Mark Scouten, Ed/Yvonne 

Servis, Phil Sides, Bob Stephens, Steve/Loretta Tarochione, Mary 

Ann Van Ore. Our Nursing Home Residents:  David Allen, Terry 

Bodson, Steve Crawford, Alan Lasecki, Bonnie Lundblud, Mary 

Ralston, Billie Signer, Liz Smalley, Patricia Smith. Please contact 

the office to add/delete names.   
 

Easter Greetings from Father Jim: 

Happy Easter everyone!  You are in my thoughts  

and in my prayers.  I very much hope that 

we can all get together soon for worship, for 

fellowship, and for service.   

In the meantime, take care and let us pray: 

“Jesus, I trust in you.” 

 

 

ADORE THE EUCHARIST – IT’S CHRIST WITH US !! 

   "Let us encourage one another to walk joyfully, our hearts 
filled with wonder, towards our encounter with the Holy Eucharist 
… Make time for personal prayer before the Sacrament of the 
Altar.”  Pope Benedict XVI   
   Contact Carmen at 305-815-1795 or the church office to 
sign up for a Holy Hour. 
Sunday @ 7 AM, 9 AM, 3 PM & 5 PM  
Monday @ Noon & 1 PM 
Tuesday @ 8 AM, 11 AM & 1 PM 
Wednesday @ 10 AM, 11 AM, Noon & 6 PM 
Thursday @ Noon & 4 PM 
Friday @ Noon, 1 PM, 4 PM & 6 PM 
Saturday @ 10 AM, 11 AM, Noon, 1 PM, 2 PM & 3 PM 
 

Subscribe to Arkansas Catholic - God is telling the story. 
Arkansas Catholic is here to share it with you. Pope Francis has 
called for a missionary transformation of the Church so the 
Diocese of Little Rock made a decision last year to make the 
digital version of Arkansas Catholic free for everyone in our 
diocese thanks in part to your support of the Catholic Arkansas 
Sharing Appeal. 
The award-winning weekly newspaper of the Diocese of Little 
Rock offers complete print and digital subscriptions.  
-  The print edition is delivered to your mailbox every week. 
Subscriptions are only $30 a year ($28 for seniors). Pick up a 
subscription envelope in the pews or call (501) 664-0125.  
-   Or you can get Arkansas Catholic Digital the same day it’s 
published on your computer and most smart devices. Postal 
delays are no longer a problem.  
1. Log on to https://digital.arkansas-catholic.org and sign up 
for free. 
2. Click the red “Sign Up” link. 
3. Register for your free account and set up your password. 
4. Log in and you now have access to the digital edition, plus 
all issues back to 2002.  
Every Tuesday afternoon you will get an email with a link to 
access the latest edition.            -- Malea Hargett, Editor 
 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Apr 11: Acts 4:32-35 / 1 Jn 5:1-6 / Jn 20:19-31 

Apr 12: Acts 4:23-31 / Jn 3:1-8 

Apr 13: Acts 4:32-37 / Jn 3:7b-15 

Apr 14: Acts 5:17-26 / Jn 3:16-21 

Apr 15: Acts 5:27-33 / Jn 3:31-36 

Apr 16: Acts 5:34-42 / Jn 6:1-15 

Apr 17: Acts 6:1-7 / Jn 6:16-21 

Apr 18: Acts 3:13-15, 17-19 / 1 Jn 2:1-5a / Lk 24:35-48 

 
 

 

https://44hmv1lj.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fdigital.arkansas-catholic.org%2F/1/01000177eead00be-b6e12d8e-75a2-4d52-abd5-88ea462f935a-000000/kGbTX5vHJnCq04rkyO6cSbW4J00=203


 



MINISTERS OF THE ALTAR 
SIGN-UP SHEET 

 
MINISTRIES  Sat Mass Sun Mass Name & Phone #: 
 
 
Rosary Leader: Yes / No Yes / No ______________________________ 
 
       ______________________________ 
 
 
 
Lectors:  Yes / No Yes / No ______________________________ 
 
       ______________________________ 
 
 
Extraordinary 
(Communion) 
Minister:  Yes / No Yes / No ______________________________ 
 
       ______________________________ 
 
 
 
Altar Servers: Yes / No Yes / No ______________________________ 
 
       ______________________________ 
 
       ______________________________ 
 
 
 
Ushers:  Yes / No Yes / No ______________________________ 
 
       ______________________________ 
 
Please complete and return to the church office or in next weekend’s collection basket.  
If you are new to serving in any of these ministries, someone will contact you for a brief 
training meeting.  Thank you! 











 

March 2, 2021 
 
UPDATE FROM BISHOP TAYLOR 
 
As the pandemic statistics are improving and more and more people have 
been vaccinated, the question has arisen regarding possible modifications in 
our protocols, so I thought I would bring you up to date on present thinking. 
 

1. Earlier advice was given to use as Communion Ministers only those 
who are under 65 years of age and have no other health risks.  This 
was to protect our older ministers, but was only a guideline and older 
Communion Ministers continued to function in a few places that had 
very few younger parishioners.  Now that many of our parishioners 
have been vaccinated, older Communion Ministers and those with 
health risks can now resume this ministry once they themselves have 
been vaccinated. 

 
2. Water can be restored to our Holy Water fonts, possibly starting with 

the Easter Vigil. 
 

3. Sanitizing of hands should continue, but sanitizing of surfaces, pews, 
hymn books is no longer necessary. 

 
4. Processions from the entrance to the Church instead of from the 

sacristy is now permitted, and masked altar servers are now 
permitted.  Offertory processions are still not permitted.  Greeting 
people after Mass is not recommended unless sufficient physical 
distancing can be maintained. 

 
5. On the other hand, choirs are still not permitted and the sign of peace, 

which is optional, should not involve physical contact. Communion for 
the congregation is still only in the form of the Body of Christ and in 
concelebrated Masses all the priests receive by intinction except the 
last to receive, who drinks the remaining Precious Blood.  Communion 
on the tongue is still not permitted during Mass, but may be received 
from the Tabernacle after Mass. 





    









   
        

  



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Do you love to sing? 

Do you love to make music for the Lord? 
 

IS GOD CALLING YOU TO MUSIC MINISTRY? 

 

Adult Choir—The Adult Choir meets every Thursday at 6:30pm and sings at the Sunday 

8:30am Mass and other Holy Days of Obligation.  
 

Youth Choir—The Youth Choir consists of students in grades K-12. Rehearsals are 

Wednesday evenings at 7:30pm immediately following PREP class. They sing at the 
scheduled Youth Masses throughout the academic year. Hand chimes and other 
instruments are used, as well. 
 

Hand Bell Choir—The Hand Bell Choir meets on Tuesday evenings at 6PM and plays at 

approximately 7 Masses throughout the year. 
 

Silver Bells—Silver Bells is a group, specifically for the senior members of our parish. 

Opportunities for food, fellowship, and fun are guaranteed!  
 

What does Music Ministry mean to me? 

 

“Singing in church has been an important part of my life for as long as I can remember. It was such a natural 
routine for me that I would feel as if I had not participated in Mass if no singing was involved. Music ministry 
continues to be a meaningful part of my life even as a senior member of the parish. It is only through God’s 
blessings that I continue in this ministry and gain a greater connection to my fellow choir members and our 
church congregation. I would strongly encourage others who appreciate music during church services to 
seriously consider giving music ministry a try.”—Kevin Cheri (Adult Choir member) 
 

“I like singing in the church choir because it lets me glorify God in a way that I enjoy. I also like the choir 
because it makes me feel peaceful especially when I am singing about God.”—Eliana & Charlize Adamos (Youth 

Choir members) 
 

“I have been a part of this amazing handbell group since it started three years ago. Even though I do have a 
music background, I find playing handbells challenging. Instead of playing all the notes in a song, each bell is a 
part of the whole that makes the music. I am thankful that I have been able to use my talents to bring more to 
our Mass celebration. Being a part of our music ministry has been a blessing to me.”—Bonnie Tauer (Hand Bell 

Choir member) 
 

“These bells make our old souls sing!”—Silver Bells members 
 

If you are interested in sharing your musical talents, contact  
Julie Jasper, Director of Music Ministry at (870)688-9369 or julesjasper93@gmail.com 



 







 


